IMPORTANT
ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Vinland Families and Community,
| am honored and thrilled to introduce myself as the new
Principal of Vinland Elementary for the 2025-26 school year.
I'm deeply grateful to the FUSD Board of Education for this
opportunity, and I'm even more excited to begin this journey
with all of you.

For the past 18 years. I've had the privilege of serving our
district in various roles—as an administrator, Teacher on
Special Assignment, and classroom teacher. Each of these
experiences has shaped my passion for education and
strengthened my commitment to supporting students,
families, and staff.

Vinland is a special place, and | am eager to build strong,
collaborative relationships with our students, families, and
the entire school community. Together, | know we can
continue to create a safe, welcoming, and inspiring
environment where every child can thrive—both
academically and socially.

| look forward to meeting you soon and working alongside
you to make the 2025-26 school year a great one!
Warmly,

Pamela (Guizar) Resendez

Principal, Vinland Elementary School 25-26




